

Howard A. Zucker, M.D., J.D. Acting Commissioner of Health

Sue Kelly Executive Deputy Commissioner

August 6, 2014

Brenda J. Farrell Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Medical Center 101 Hospital Road Patchogue, NY 11772

Dear Brenda J. Farrell,

Your request for DSRIP Design Grant funding for Brookhaven Memorial Hospital Medical Center was not approved. We encourage you to reach out to other emerging Performing Provider Systems (PPSs) in your area. Contact information for PPSs in each region is available on the DSRIP Website at <a href="https://www.health.ny.gov/dsrip">www.health.ny.gov/dsrip</a>.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact the Bureau of Vital Access Provider Reimbursement via e-mail at <a href="mailto:BVAPR@health.state.ny.us">BVAPR@health.state.ny.us</a>.

Sincerely,

Jason A. Helgerson Medicaid Director

Office of Health Insurance Programs